North Carolina Sign and Letter

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MICHAELF. EASLEY LYNDO TIPPETT
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
December 9, 2003

In reply Refer to
NP-00-1431

Mr. Clifford Dent

P.0. Rox 6007

Farmington, N.M., 87499
Dear Mr. Dent:

This is in reference to your request conceming the condition of the sign assembly installed with
Dent Connector bolts as the breakaway connector in 1996.

This is to confirm that & sign assembly was erected on US1 neay Sanford in Moore County during
1996. The sign was recently inspected and is still standing as it was erected.

Thank you for your intercst in highway signing and please advise if you have any questions or
need additional information regarding this matter.

_—
David W, Robertson, P.E.
Signing Project Engineer

‘ DWR

¢c. Ron, W. King, P.E., Signing Engineer
Azam Azimi, Ph.D., P.E., New Products Committee Chair
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North Carolina Sign and Letter

‘Sanford, North Carolina
Installed 2/22/96
Inspected 7/12/2000

Dent Breakaway Couplings

The attached letter is about the above sign. This sign was installed in February 1996 and has
been through the following hurricanes: Hurricane Floyd, Hurricane Dennis, Hurricane Fran,
and Hurricane Isabelle. Numerous high winds and storms have hit this area in the past eight

years.



